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Hello Music Together Families, 

It has been a pleasure to have so 
many of you in class this month. If 
you were unable to attend a Music 
Together class with your child and 
would like to please contact me via 
email – kkerby@santancs.com or 
text 480-310-9122. 

 One of the musical highlights this 
week was when the elementary 
Montessori classes came down to 
the preschool to carol to them! It 
was neat to see many siblings 
singing to their younger siblings.  

Families are such an important part 
of the Music Together program! Did 
you know children are wired to learn from those with whom they have an emotional 
connection—in other words, YOU! Don’t worry about how you sing. You’re actually 
giving them something more important than perfect singing—the desire to learn and 
love music. All you have to do is have fun singing, dancing, and playing with them. 

This week we sang lots of winter and holiday songs with the children. Holidays are a 
great time for making musical memories.  

 Musically Yours,  

Kami Kerby 

  


